
Ski  Report:  Winter  storm
blowing in

The  National  Weather  Service  has  issued  a
winter  weather  advisory  for  the  Lake  Tahoe
area for the 24-hour period starting at 10pm
Tuesday.

Expect about a half foot at the lake and a foot or more above
7,000 feet. The wind will be picking up, too.

Here is the Dec. 11 ski report.

— Curtis Fong
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